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NLTA REACHES TENTATIVE AGREEMENT 

St. John’s…The Newfoundland and Labrador Teachers’ Association has reached a tentative agreement 

with the Provincial Government to extend the current Provincial Collective Agreement for a period of 

two years. The extension would be from September 1, 2020 to August 31, 2022.

“This has been and continues to be a stressful year for our members, with increased demands and safety 

concerns arising from COVID-19,” says Dean Ingram, President of the Newfoundland and Labrador 

Teachers’ Association. “We are pleased to have reached a tentative agreement to extend our current 

Provincial Collective Agreement for two years. We look forward to consideration of the details by our 

members and will turn our attention now to preparations for the ratification vote.”

Details of the tentative agreement will be presented to members in the coming weeks, following a meeting 

of NLTA branch presidents. No other information will be released until members have been fully briefed 

on the contents of the tentative Provincial agreement.
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For further information contact:
Jennifer Tulk, NLTA Communications, Tel: 682-3751(cellular); jtulk@nlta.nl.ca


